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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 543 directs the Oklahoma Employees Insurance and Benefits Board and Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services to contract solely with Oklahoma-based companies as it 

relates to providing flex benefit and vision plans beginning January 1, 2022. The Board may 

contract with other companies if no Oklahoma-based benefit companies meet specified 

requirements for vendors established by the Board when performing its responsibilities.   
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